
 
 

 

21st April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re Strike Action Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 
 
I very much regret to inform you that due to the number of staff on strike we are only able to offer limited teaching in school. 
I do appreciate how difficult this is for parents/carers and how disruptive it is for students. 
 
We have rearranged Year 8 Parents’ Evening and given parents/carers who cannot make the new date an alternative time. 
We will continue to ensure parents/carers and families are central to our decisions. 
 
Arrangements 
Thursday 27th April 
Years 11/13 in school normal times for lessons 
Year 12 Internal Examinations in school 
Years 7/8/9/10 will not be in school 
 
Tuesday 2nd May 
Yr11 in school normal times for lessons 
Year 13 in school for subject lessons only 
Year 12 Internal Examinations 
Years 7/8/9/10 will not be in school 
 
Any Year 7 parent/carer who is unable to provide adequate care and supervision for their daughter/s on Thursday 27th 
April and Tuesday 2nd May will be able to access supervision for them in school. Please click on 
https://forms.office.com/e/UjDnxmEv2q and complete the form to register your daughter so we can plan the provision. A 
separate letter is being sent to parents of students with special educational needs or who has a particular need.  
 
The situation remains fluid and if there are any changes to the strike, then we will of course let you know and amend our 
provision. 
 
We live in very challenging times and it is really important we remain as a strong community.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/UjDnxmEv2q

